

December 17, 2019

Northern Illinois Corvette Club PO Box 573 Rockford, IL 61105-0573

Dear Northern Illinois Corvette Club,

The holiday season brings anticipation of coming celebrations and memories of time spent with family and friends. Your generous donation of \$600.00 to Mosaic in Rockford will help those we support have joyful holidays, knowing they are remembered by people who care.

We're especially pleased to have community collaborators like you who see the value of Mosaic's work and of the people we serve.

I'm grateful to have you as a partner in our mission to love and serve.

With sincere thanks,

Renee Coughlin

Senior Vice President of Mission Advancement

All gifts to Mosaic are receipted through a personalized annual statement mailed in January of the following year. Mosaic is a 501(c)(3) and gifts are tax-deductible as allowed by law.

To learn more about the lives of people we serve, please visit our blog at www.mosaicpossible.org.

